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For immediate release 

 
  
January 30, 2025 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 

GOVERNMENT IMPROVES ITS WAGE INCREASE OFFER TO UWI 

 

The Minister of Finance, Hon. Colm Imbert, MP, wishes to advise that the Government 

has given the UWI Administration, which is the Employer of the Academic Staff at UWI, 

and has the responsibility to negotiate collective agreements with the West Indies Group 

of University Teachers (WIGUT), an improved offer for a wage increase for the 6-year 

period August 2014 to July 2020. 

The new offer is an increase of 6% for that period and the new offer will cost $23 million 

per year in additional recurrent costs for UWI and result in backpay of $165 million, all 

of which the Government has agreed to pay on UWI’s behalf. 
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The Hon. Colm Imbert M.P 

Minister of Finance 


